Esteemed Guatemalans in the Carolinas and all friends,
I would like to thank the immense number of examples of support and solidarity that we have received for our sibling Guatemalans affected by the recent eruption of Volcano de Fuego this past Sunday. The eruption has led to lost lives, damaged infrastructure, homes, schools, health facilities, and more. Especially in the Chimaltenango, Escuintla and Sacatepéquez
Today, more than ever we are proud to be Guatemalan and part of a country that fights for each other and solidarity that we have seen demonstrated one more time, a unity that always leads us forward. 
The community has organized here in the Carolinas, with the zeal and desire to collect all the help that so many people have kindly offered us. I share attached to this release the collection centers that we have registered to date, as well as the official account of Guatemala enabled for the work of reconstruction.
According to the indications from Guatemala, the most important needs at this moment are:
- equipment for shelters
- camp shelters
- cold food rations
- personal hygiene items
- medicines for pain care
- water filters
- mobile toilets
- medical and surgical equipment
-mobile hospitals and medical assistance
other donations from individuals
Apart from their donations of inputs and money, many volunteers are needed in the collection centers to help receive, sort and pack donations that will be sent to Guatemala. To volunteer, coordinate directly with the collection sites.
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